
Request for Financial Aid Reconsideration 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number] 

[Financial Aid Office Name]  

[University/College Name]  

[University Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Financial Aid Officer, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request a reconsideration of my 

financial aid package for the upcoming academic year due to the recent increase in tuition fees. 

As a committed student pursuing my degree in [Your Major], I have always strived to maintain 

my academic performance and engage in campus activities. However, the recent hike in tuition 

fees has placed an unforeseen financial burden on me and my family. 

In light of this situation, I kindly ask for a review of my financial aid eligibility. I have enclosed 

supporting documents including [mention any relevant documents, such as tax returns, budget, 

etc.], to provide a clearer picture of my financial situation. 

Thank you for considering my request. I appreciate your support and understanding. I look 

forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Student ID] 


